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Welcome to October!
Mr. Mayweather’s Kindergarten Class

October 5, 2015 
We’ve made it past our first full month of school.
Our	class	has	covered	a	lot	of	material	since	school	began.	In	Language	Arts,	we	read	
classics	such	as	“Little	Boy	Blue”,	“Jack	and	Jill”,	“Little	Miss	Muffet”,	“Humpty	Dumpty”,	and	
“Diddle,	Diddle,	Dumpling.”	We	began	reading	the	words	“I”,	“am”,	“a”,	“the”,	and	“little.”	
Throughout	the	school	year,	we	will	continue	to	review	our	alphabet	letters,	as	well	as	the	
High	Frequency	Words	(HFW),	which	will	appear	on	tests.	In	Social	Studies	class,	we	
discussed	what	needs	and	wants	are.	We	also	talked	about	our	state!	We	learned	that	
“Texas”	means	“friend,”	and	we	learned	our	state	bird	(Mockingbird),	tree	(Pecan),	Olower	
(Bluebonnet),	and	other	trademarks	of	Texas	(Cowboys!)

Please read with your children at least 20 minutes every day.	Recipes	are	an	
excellent	choice	to	read	this	month,	because	we	reviewed	the	concept	of	capacity	in	Science	
class	and	greater	than	/	less	than	in	Math	class.	To	understand	capacity,	we	weighed	sand	in	
containers.	To	understand	greater	than	/	less	than,	we	began	decomposing	numbers.	A	
YouTube	video	to	explain	decomposing	numbers	has	been	posted	on	our	Class	website	at	
ShutterOly.com	–	If	you	haven’t	joined	our	class	website,	please	contact	our	acting	Room	
Parent,	Elizabeth	Tuma,	at	thetumafamily@gmail.com

If	you	have	any	questions,	or	need	to	schedule	a	parent-teacher	conference,	the	best	way	to	
communicate	with	Mr.	Mayweather	is	in	person	before	or	after	school.	Your	next	best	
option	is	to	call	the	school	ofOice	at	713-867-5161.	Our	class	is	also	looking	for	a	Room	
Parent!	Please	contact	Elizabeth	Tuma	at	the	above	listed	email	address	to	volunteer.	

Thank you for helping our school year be a fun and 
successful experience!
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